
LOOKING FOR
INFORMATION OR
ADVICE ON PARENTING?
Come and join us this summer at one of our
parenting workshops. 
Aimed at parents of secondary school children.
The workshops are evidence based and from the Solihull
Approach series and will cover issues around 

      Risk taking behaviour
      Brain development
      and relationships

The session will also include the theory behind the Solihull
Approach, Containment, Reciprocity and Behaviour
management. 

Wednesday
30  Julyth

9:30 - 11:00am

Parenting
Drop-in

session for
information,
support, and

advice for
parents of
teenagers

Bentley 
Family Hub

Wednesday
6  Augustth

9:30 - 11:30am

Pop-up
Parenting
Event, for

parents of
teens from
the Solihull
Approach

Central
Family Hub

Pop-up
Parenting
Event, for

parents of
teens from
the Solihull
Approach

Pop-up
Parenting
Event, for

parents of
teens from
the Solihull
Approach

Pop-up
Parenting
Event, for

parents of
teens from
the Solihull
Approach

Wednesday
13  Augustth

9:30 - 11:30am

Denaby
Family Hub

Wednesday
13  Augustth

9:30 - 11:30am

Rossington
Family Hub

Wednesday
19  Augustth

9:30 - 11:30am

Moorends
Family Hub

To book your place, please call any Family Hub

Access online parenting courses at www.inourplace.co.uk 
For more support around parenting, visit:
www.doncaster.gov.uk/parenting


